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Welcome OSHC Families,

We can hardly believe we’re already in Term 4! As the year comes to a close, we are excited about the wonderful
opportunities and experiences that await our children. This term is filled with engaging activities, special events,
and a chance to celebrate all that our children have accomplished. Thank you for your ongoing support as we
work together to make this a memorable term for everyone at Brookside!

What’s been Happening

This month at Camp Australia, we have been focusing on positive mindsets, including emotions and how to
regulate them. We have also discussed how we can turn negatives into positives, and ways we can be kind to one
another. We learned all about affirmations and how they can make us feel and took a few minutes out of our day
to think of the positives. We believe it’s just important to discuss the good things as much as bad. To establish a

Emergency Dirills:

Our service provides an environment which is committed for the safety and wellbeing of the children at all times.
Children and Educators had practiced the different emergency procedure like emergency evacuation and
lockdown drill and we will be practicing medical emergency drill next week. We practice them every ninety days
in both Before and After school care sessions. All children and Educators are aware of, and practiced in, emergency
and evacuation procedures.

Big Art Week

Big Art was created to inspire, engage and encourage children to express their thoughts and feelings through a
creative outlet. This term, we're inviting children to unleash their creativity and imagination for a chance to win
BIG prizes! Running from Friday, 18 October to Friday, 15 November, children have up to six chances to enter -
one simply for being registered with Camp Australia, and additional entries for every Big Art Friday they attend
during the competition. The grand prize winner will see their artwork brought to life through animation on a
billboard in their major city! Plus, there will be 10x S50 gift vouchers up for grabs for runners up in three age
groups.

Follow the following simple steps to enter your child in Big Art Competition:

1. Download the entry sheet from our website (Big Art Competition - Camp Australia) or pick one up from your
OSHC service.

Get an extra entry every time you attend Big Art Friday.

Unleash your child’s creativity.

Read the Big Art Comp Terms and Conditions.

Submit your child’s entry!
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To register and book, visit www.campaustralia.com.au OSHC


https://campaustralia.com.au/big-art-comp/
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What’s Coming Up?

Upcoming weeks, we will be focusing our programming on broad themes of Diwali, Master Chef and
Remembrance Day which will provide the range of activities for the children to explore. Few of the
highlighted activities will be Rangoli Suncatcher, Diwali Diya Cards, Salt Dough Candle Holder, Mini Pizza
Making, Apple Donuts, Remembrance Day Wreath, Puppy Paper Poppies and many more. These themes
have been selected based on our Pulse campaigns, day-to-day observations on children’s interest and
through child profile mapping educators have done in the past two weeks.

We will continue following our CA Way Cycle of planning to provide the program encouraging My Time
Our Place — School Age Care Framework Outcomes with more profile mapping and observations in the
following weeks.

To register and book, visit www.campaustralia.com.au (Y)%ul-'l‘c
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Friendly Reminders:

Children Enrolments: Kindly update your child enrolment form with required important information
(Phone numbers, address, authorised contact details, medical information etc.).

Pupil Free Day: Brookside P9 College OSHC will be operating Care program on the upcoming Pupil Free Day
(Monday 4™ November) from 6:30am to 6:30pm.

Public Holiday: Camp Australia will be closed on 5" November, Tuesday

For any queries, kindly reach out at 0434422302 or email us at carolinebr@oshccampaustralia.com.au

Regards
Garima Arora
Coordinator
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